
 

Knightline 10.7.19 

 

Calendar of Events  

Visit our homepage calendar for important dates or click here to view the entire calendar.  

 

● There will be a Swim team meeting for anyone interested on Tuesday, October 8 in 
the library right after school.  

● The Hampton College Fair is this Wednesday, October 9 from 5:30-7:30 pm at the 
Hampton Convention Center. More than 150 different schools represented and students 
of all ages are encouraged to attend. Contact Mr. Batkin with any questions. 

● The SCA is holding PC’s first annual Fall Festival on Saturday, October 12 from 7-
11 pm. There will be a bounce house, face painting, carnival games, music, food, and 
more! Dress is casual.  Students may purchase their tickets for $10 in the library this 
week, or pay $15 at the door. Any student who wishes to bring a friend from outside of 
PC must complete and turn in a Guest Permission Form, which requires signatures from 
both sets of parents.  These can be found on the parent page of the website and are due 
Friday, October 11 at 8:00 am.  If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Hyland. 
We are still in need of parent volunteers for setup, helping out with games during the 
event, and cleanup.  Get your volunteer hours by signing up here.   

● Our Fall Open House is coming up!  Wednesday, November 6 from 5-7 pm, families 
can explore Peninsula Catholic. Bring a friend to tour, and if your non-feeder school 
friend enrolls their student, you’ll receive a $1,000 tuition credit! (Feeder schools: OLMC, 
SMSS, PCRS). Contact Shaylyn Baker for more information. Your friend can also sign 
up for a welcome session at peninsulacatholic.org. 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 
 

● Need Service Hours?  Help represent Peninsula Catholic at the OLMC Craft Fair on 
Saturday, November 9th!  Parents are asked to serve for a two-hour block.  Two families 
may serve for each block.  To sign up click here. Contact Shaylyn Baker for more 
information. 

● The Athletic Department has many service opportunities this month. No experience 
needed!  Just sign up here.   

● The Spirit Shop is open and we need your help. Volunteers are needed for various 
Wednesdays throughout the school year to help run the Spirit Shop. Volunteers will 
receive one hour of volunteer time for their assistance. Please click here to sign up or 
contact Cody Wiley.   
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Home and School  
 

● We are in need of a few helpers from 2-4 pm Monday, October 21, for the Lemonade 
and Tea with Cookies treats for the students. Volunteering at this event will help you 
accumulate up to 2 hours towards your families service commitment for this year. Please 
click the link if you are interested in being a helper or donating Lemonade or Tea.   

● Our next HSA meeting is on Thursday, November 7th at 5:30pm in the PC library.  
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